Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Thompson Maria <DCrodeo@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 6:26 PM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

Subject: Reference: Zoning Case 02-38| - OPPOSED Construction on the Open, Green Space
Hello,

| have owned my SW property one block from “M” & 4th St. SW for 20 years and am VERY Much opposed to building on
the open lot near Safeway. The traffic already hinders emergency vehicles, and this open green space adds tremendous
benefit to what feels too much like overcrowding in this area. Fort McNair is a very special place and deserves the best
access to security, access and egress without hinderance.

Please keep this space open and green for the enjoyment and safety of all.
Thank you,

Maria Thompson
Harbour Square Owner
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